Daily Announcements
Thursday, May 23rd
T-Shirt designs for Hershey are due to Ms. Stein by today (Thursday).
Ms. Viola's physical education classes will be meeting on the benches outside of GYM A/B today (Thursday).
The end of season celebration for the girls' track and field team will take place this afternoon (Thursday) right after school in the library. Clean uniforms will be collected at the party so remember to bring yours with you. See Mrs. Young with any questions.
Reminder: All band and orchestra students in 6th grade that take chorus have our after-school class today (Thursday) with Mrs. Langley from 2:45-3:15. Please be on time.
Jazz Auditions will be held Tuesday @ 2:30 pm for saxophones, trumpets, & trombones and next Wednesday, May 29th @ 2:30 pm for piano, bass, guitar, vibes, & drums All players interested in joining the Jazz Ensemble OR Jazz Combo OR Lab Band MUST AUDITION! For audition materials see Mr. Gittelman in the band room or visit the HHS Jazz Ensemble website at www.haverfordjazzensemble.weebly.com.
Are you interested in learning more about tennis? If so, there will be a tennis clinic on Wednesday! If you are interested in participating in this clinic, then grab a flyer with Mrs. Cianci in the main office.
The 8th Grade Dance will be held on June 7th from 7 - 9 PM at Haverford High School Commons. Don't miss out on dancing, photo booth, snacks, and more fun! The cost is $20, which, along with the permission slip, must be handed into your homeroom teacher by June 3rd.
The 7th-grade baseball team rolled over Drexel Hill middle school 11-0. John Sharkey pitched a 3 hit shut out while striking out 13 batters.
The 7th and 8th-grade boys' lacrosse teams lost their games yesterday against Garnet Valley. Goals were scored in the 8th-grade game by Ben DeVitis, and Will Neely. Our end of the season pizza party is after school today in Mr. Huth's room, 252. Jerseys and Shorts will be collected today if you have not already handed them in. See you after school!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is free cookies from the cafeteria. If you would like to redeem this incentive, simply hand your H-PRIDE card in at checkout. This incentive is good only for the week of May 20th through May 24th.
These keys were found outside. Come to the tech office to claim them.
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